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The mission of Nippersink District 2 is to foster academic growth, instill integrity,

confidence, and civic responsibility while preparing all students for an
ever-changing global society.

Curriculum
PBIS Update, Mrs. Taubery and Mrs. Johnson conducted PBIS Bus Expectation Training and
Cafeteria Class Retraining. Students reviewed expectations related to our You Rock pillars:
Respect and Responsibility, Outstanding Attitude, Choices Make a Difference, and Kindness.

Our Kindergarten and First Grade students are making remarkable progress with the new UFLI
phonics program. Mrs. Johnson recently had the joy of watching Kindergarteners write their very
first sentences – a major milestone!

First graders are especially enthusiastic about the interactive nature of the program. They love
using whiteboards and manipulative letter boards to engage with the lessons. The energy in the
classroom is incredible, especially when students are encouraged to shout out their answers,
adding even more fun to their learning experience.



School Celebrations
PBIS Reward - RGS students earned a popsicle party on September 25th! Students quickly
earned their second schoolwide reward with a dance party. How are students earning these
experiences? By following the schoolwide expectations and earning You Rock tickets. As a
class earns 50 tickets, they turn in their ten frames to the office. As we all earn points we get
closer to a schoolwide reward. Students shared what they’d like to earn with our PBIS team who
helps organize rewards and look at behavior data.

We celebrated Homecoming Spirit Week with our mascot, students and staff! It was a blast and
we are looking forward to more community building events this year!



Our Student Council raised over $1000 for Stardust Animal Sanctuary in Richmond during our
week long Coin Wars. 3rd grade won with the most points and thank you to Mrs. Nieft and Ms.
Elliott for organizing this great week!

The 5th grade mum sale was super successful! They earned enough to cover the cost of the 5th
grade field trip in May, they made $1,412.50 and sold 217 mums. Thank you to Mrs. Bojan and
team for organizing this awesome fundraiser.

The Village of Richmond, the Richmond Police and RGS partnered for our first Walk to School
Day, October 9th. Families met at the municipal lot and walked to school along Broadway.
Students drew with chalk and blew bubbles along the route.



RGS Joined the Village of Richmond for Trunk or Treat on October 12. Thank you to Laura
Grawe, Amanda Edelman, and Kendra Augustyn for helping decorate and hand out candy on
behalf of RGS!



Upcoming Dates
October 23rd - Donuts with Grownups (PTO before school event)
October 28th - November 1 - Red Ribbon Week
October 31st - Halloween Parties and Parade
November 7th - Veteran’s Day Program (10am) and 3rd Grade Concert (7pm)
November 11th-15th -World Kindness Week
November 12th - Picture Retake Day
November 25-26th - Parent Teacher Conferences


